If you are unable to read our e-mail, or only partially, please click here.

GSB News 2.9.2021



Dear members of the GSB,

after two postponements, the ALUMINIUM trade fair finally had to be cancelled.

Therefore, the ALUMINIUM BUSINESS SUMMIT will now be held, the most important meeting place of the year for the entire aluminum industry.

With the new format, ALUMINIUM, Aluminium Deutschland (until September 2021: GDA) and the CRU Group are pulling together to help the industry constructively tackle the biggest challenges: the future of mobility, digitalization, sustainability and the future rules of the international market. The two-day hybrid congress format brings experts together live and digitally for an exchange of ideas and, in addition to market insights, finally creates a setting again for a long-awaited personal reunion.

For more information, please just click on the banner:



Your GSB Team

Editorial Office

We are looking forward to your topic suggestions, questions and comments regarding the GSB-NEWS!

Please contact Philipp Mader:

philipp.mader@gsb-international.de



© 2021 GSB International e.V. · Fritz-Vomfelde-Straße 30 · D-40547 Düsseldorf · Tel. +49 (0) 211 - 47 96 - 450 / - 451 · info@gsb-international.de · Contact Form · Imprint / Privacy policy · Committees · Links to testing institutes and cooperation partners

All rights reserved. Technical data and recommendations are based on the state of knowledge at the time of publication and are subject to change; no liability is assumed or accepted for them. Status: September 2021

This newsletter is intended for GSB member companies only and may not be forwarded to third parties.

If you are not interested in future newsletters, you can unsubscribe here.